
Subject: Minutes from February 26th, 2019 - Evening Meeting - Spillway 

  

Dennis Kennedy was the Greeter and brought a guest to meeting. 

  

Bill Treadway read a Thank You note from Mary Mason of Interfaith Response. 

  

Arlo Burk reported on the Southwest Iowa Home Show scheduled for April 12th through the 14th.  

(Friday, Saturday, and Sunday)  The Club will be in charge of the Concession Stand in the Main Westfair 

Building on the grounds. 

  

Steve Wymore reported on the Cornbelt Federation to be held on April 26th and 27th at the Hilton 

Garden Inn, 2702 Mid America Drive, Council Bluffs, Iowa (next to the Horseshoe Casino.  If you need 

more information on this event please contact Steve Wymore. 

  

Bill Treadway reported on the Video Conference for the International Clubs.  It was reported that the 

clubs in the United States have helped 23 families with D.A.D. (Diabetes Alert Dogs) and Council Bluffs 

has helped 9 of the 23 total families. 

  

The International President might schedule a visit to our club on March 26th.  More information to follow 

as schedules get solidified. 

  

The Club will be providing our annual $2,500 donation to JDRF at the meeting on March 12th at Village 

Inn. 

  

Fund Raising is focused on the Pancake Feed.  A sign up sheet was completed for the 4 shifts.  8 am is set 

up, 11am is Lunch, 3 pm is Supper, and 7 pm is clean up.  Please come and help on Thursday, March 14th 

at St John Lutheran Church. 

  

Also, we are signed up for the fundraising evening at the Pizza Ranch on November, 4th.  (long time 

away, but you can put it on your calendar) 

  

Glennay Jundt reported on the Holiday Pal’s Night.  The event cleared $52.  The Pal’s account now has 

$737. 

  

Walt Coziahr reported on the Camp Hertko Hollow and the possible number of kids that are eligible for 

the Club’s scholarships. 

  

Henry Mollett will be the greeter at the next meeting, March 12th at 7 am at the Village Inn. 

  

Doug Moore won the drawing. 

  

Ed Anderson won the “Nut”. 

  

Respectfully submitted. 

  

Doug Moore – Secretary 

  



ON ANOTHER NOTE:  Please read the Cosmo Magazine that recently arrived in the mail.  Great article 

from the Foxes.  Also, Steve Wymore was in at least one picture I saw.  Also, the Club was listed for the 

various awards that we won. 

  

That is all – remember to ask people if they would like to become a member and get ready for the fund 

raising coming up in March, April, and July. 

 


